

DERWENTSIDE HOSPICE CARE FOUNDATION

23 May 2016

Mountsett Crematorium Ewehurst Road Dipton Stanley Co. Durham DH9 9JP

Our Ref: GD/EB

Dear Mountsett Crematorium.

Thank you so much for supporting Willow Burn Hospice by making your very generous donation of £4,444.00 from the metal recycling scheme. As only 33% of our income comes from Government sources this means every donation is vitally important to us.

Willow Burn treasures the lives of those affected by life limiting illnesses in the communities of Derwentside and Co Durham. Now in our 27th year, we have recently set the precedent for hospice palliative care in Co Durham by achieving CHKS accreditation. This recognises our commitment to the delivery of services of the highest quality, being well known locally for providing vital community resources and renowned for the compassion our staff shows to the people that we serve.

Building on this, visionary plans have now progressed to a point where we have started to develop services and further enhance patient care in the completion of Phase 1 of our new hospice. This is a milestone achievement in Willow Burn's history but also the start of another fundraising campaign to raise £2.2 million to build Phase 2.

Your generosity and kindness will enable us to continue providing our services whilst helping us to build a world class hospice. To follow our progress, please visit our website at www.willow-burn.co.uk

On behalf of the patients, staff and volunteers at Willow Burn Hospice, thank you very much.

Yours sincerely

Jacqueline Pigford
Community Fundraiser
Direct Line 01207 523291 Email: jpigford@willowburnhospice.org.uk





